
Interview Result 

 

 In connection with the Interview for the post of “Superintendent of 

Fisheries in Directorate of Fisheries”, held on 13th October 2023 from          

11.00 a.m. onwards, the Commission has recommended the following name: 
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Category Name of the Candidate Marks 

obtained 

 

 

 

GENERAL 

 

 

 

VARSHA NABESH NAIK DESSAI 

 

61.33 


